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NEW SHOREHAM SCHOOL DISTRICT 

BLOCK ISLAND SCHOOL 

 

 

The New Shoreham School Department is committed to the safety and health of all students and 

employees.  In accordance with this and pursuant to Rhode Island General Law 23-73-2 the New 

Shoreham School Department prohibits the use of disposable, nonsterile and sterile natural 

rubber latex gloves in its facilities. 
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